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Grand Junction Products Terminal
2230 Railroad Ave., Grand Junction, CO. 81505
V:970-245-0880 / F: 970-245-7297

To: Steve Carter
Subject: Rapid Set Buildings _ 5-21-2012
Steve,

I wanted to send a note regarding the building we purchased from Rapid Set Buildings
to facilitate out Safety Catwalk Project at Suncor’s Grand Junction Products Terminal.

The building has gone up without problems, as advertised, and I would especially like to
- thank you for the excellent service you provided regarding numerous field questions and
attention to delivery time schedules. You delivered a great building on time and on budget.

I would especially like to commend you for handling the last minute changes, required by
our side, to accommodate the third party catwalk structure issues. The fact you showed up
on site after delivering prints for the building we originally thought we needed, and that you
were capable of changing the entire building that day was amazing. ‘

In addition, the eight point loads to all rigid frames requirement as confirmed by the catwalk
manufacturer, on a new building size was immediately addressed and resolved. Prints where
updated and delivered in 2 days. We feared a total re-do of the project would be necessary,
but your help got us through without delay and rework.

Again, thank you for all the hard work in helping get this project completed. A great product
combined with great service is hard to find these days. We will definitely use Rapid Set
Buildings when future projects arise.

Kind Regards,
Douglas Pumphrey

N AL RI

Manager, Western Slope Terminals
Suncor Energy (U.S.A.) Inc



